
 

 

 

 

2023 Quadrennial Conference 

EXAMINATIONS COMMITTEE REPORT 

 

MEMBERS 

• Reverend Robert Lopez, Chairmen 
• Reverend Rosemarie Quezada 
• Reverend Bruce Heil 

REPORT 

The examinations committee was formed with three members as per the guidelines of the IPHC 
manual for the purpose of examining the qualifications and credentials of new ministerial 
candidates for licensure and ordination. New candidates for local church worker license are 
recommended and approved in accordance with the recommendation of a licensed pastor and 
works under their license and authority. 

Two dates were set and announced via both email and text as well as live announcements during 
several conference events.  

As of today, May 10, 2023, both dates have passed, and we have received neither notice nor 
application for any new candidate. Therefore, for this year, there are no new candidates for 
ministerial credentials. 
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